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A PERSONAL MESSAGE FROM THE PREMIER 

 
On behalf of the Government of Ontario, I am delighted to extend 
warm greetings to Ontario’s Indo Canadian community as you mark 
our nation’s birthday through your Canada Day celebration and Indo 
Canadian Music Talent Show. 

 
Canada is a country built on the values of diversity and respect for all 
cultures, languages and beliefs. Today, we honour our roots and 
cultural heritage, even as we remain proud Canadians. It is great to 
see Ontario’s flourishing Indo Canadian community celebrating our 
nation’s birthday through its own rich musical arts and traditions. 

 
I  thank  the  directors  and  executive  committee  of  Sankara  Vedic 
Culture and Arts and everyone whose hard work has ensured the 
success of this event. Know that you are helping build a strong and 
proud  Indo  Canadian  community  within  a  diverse  and  dynamic 
Ontario. 

 
Please accept my best wishes for a memorable Canada Day celebration 
and show. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Kathleen Wynne 
Premier                                                       

 


